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World Book Day 
 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who helped the children look so fantastic on 

World Book Day. We were delighted to welcome the Year 2s from Christ Church 

Infants to share their book character stories with us. The Year 5s were particularly 

excited as they will be their buddies in September.                                                            

The book challenges began yesterday. Please                                                                  

encourage your children to share those with you                                                       and 

help them to complete their Book Challenge Bingo. 

             Happy Reading! 

House Cup 

This week Team Phoenix               

won the house cup! 

A child from each class was also 

awarded a certificate for their 

effort in maths.  

 

Diary Dates               

March 

Tues 7
th

 – Google Day  

Tues 7
th

 – Lost property sale 

3.20pm in Lower Band area 

Weds 8
th

- 4LW Class Assembly* 

Weds 22
nd

 - 4GE Class Assembly* 

Wed 22
nd

 – Road safety for Year 3 

Thurs 23
rd

- Parents Evening 1** 

Tues 28
th

- Parents Evening 2** 

April 

Mon 3
rd

 – Year 6 PGL Camp 

Fri 7
th

- End of Term 4 

Mon 24
th

- Start of Term 5 
 

*Class assemblies start at 9am 

**Parents’ evenings start from 3.40pm until 

6.30pm 

 

 

Comic Relief  

This year’s Comic Relief is Friday 
24

th
 March. We will have a supply 

of red noses at School which can be 
purchased from the school office. 
They will be available from Monday 
27

th
 February (break times only).  

 

School Dinner Money 
 

Please ensure school dinner money is 
paid promptly. The Local Authority 
states that schools are not allowed 
to hold any dinner money debt, 
therefore we request all outstanding 
monies are paid by the 21

st
 March 

2017 to enable the financial end of 
year accounts to be fully up to date.  
 

Please be aware that our policy 
states that we will no longer provide 
meals where debts exceed two 
weeks (see website for policy). 
 

Parents Evenings – Live tonight! 
 

Letters will be going out today with 
details about the online booking 
system for the parent’s evenings 
which are being held on the 23

rd
 and 

28
th

 of March. The instructions for 
how to log on will be in the letter 
and the link will go live at 3.30 pm 
today. Please contact the office if we 
do not have an up to  date email 
addresss 

Gymnastics Competition 
 

Well done to all the gymnasts who 
entered the gymnastics competition on 
Monday 27

th
 February. They all worked 

amazingly hard to learn the routines and 
did themselves proud on the day. 
 

Lower Band Level 1 Team – 3rd 
Lower Band Level 2 Team – 7th 
Upper Band Level 1 Team – 6th 
Upper Band Level 2 Team – 1st 
 
Also well done Becky James who finished 
2

nd
 in the overall individual competition. 

 

 

Nearly New School Uniform Sale 
 
A very big thank you to the parents who 
volunteered to sort through our lost 
property. Any named property has been 
returned to its owner, but the rest will 
be going on sale for 50p (non- logo 
items) or £1 (items with a logo). 
The first sale will be on Tuesday 7

th
 

March at 3.30 pm in the Lower Band 
area. 

 

Page Park Junior Fun Run  
 

A weekly 'junior parkrun' event for 4 to 14 year 

olds will begin in Page Park in the summer and 

then take place every Sunday morning.  Initial 

preparation for this includes gathering a team of 

'core volunteers' who will take turns to run the 

event.  There is to be a briefing meeting for 

anyone interested in finding out more about this 

at 7pm on Tuesday 14th March at Aspirations on 

the corner of South View and Hill House Road. 
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